COM/CITEL RES.48 (V-97)

CITEL PREPARATIONS FOR THE 1998 ITU PLENIPOTENTIARY CONFERENCE

The Fifth Meeting of the Permanent Executive Committee of CITEL (COM/CITEL),
CONSIDERING:

The importance of the 1998 ITU Plenipotentiary Conference to be held in Minneapolis between
dates of October 12 and November 6, 1998.

That the CITEL Member Countries have the opportunity to exchange views and to coordinate
common proposals and positions on issues of particular interests to the Americas Region by actively

participating in the COM/CITEL Working Group preparing for the Plenipotentiary Conference;

The urgency to proceed now in order to submit any common CITEL proposals to the ITU in a
timely manner before the Conference.

RESOLVES:

1. To invite the Member States to develop, coordinate and finalize common proposals to the ITU
1998 Plenipotentiary Conference on behalf of the sponsoring administrations;

2. To encourage all CITEL participants to submit contributions to the Coordinators for the Working
Group on the various topics for study and to work within the Working Group to produce common proposals.

INSTRUCTS THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARIAT:

To distribute this resolution to all Member states and take the appropriate steps to facilitate and
encourage their participation in the Working Group.



